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Warsaw, 31st October 2013

Dear Ms. Kesselman,

I would like to express my gratitude for the invitation you extended to the German Embassy
on the occasion of the remembrance of the 71st anniversary of the liquidation of the
Radomsko ghetto on October 9th, 1942 and to the preview of the Jewish Open Air Museum in
Radomsko that Yiddele' Memory is currently designing.

I'had the privilege of attending this event on behalf of the German Ambassador to Poland. and
was moved and impressed both by your outstanding personal commitment and Yiddele®
Memory’s initiative to honor the victims through celebrating their culture and presence in
Radomsko. The close and cordial working relationship you have tangibly established with the
President and Starosta of Radomsko as well as the local museum and archives will. I trust.
significantly contribute to the success of the project.

I wish you all the success you deserve in your endeavors and remain
Sincerely yours,

el

Claas Konig
First Secretary




